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Minutes 

 

Adventure Playground Feedback 

Jonah fed back that children like swinging on the branches. 

Jo fed back that children like the planks changing. 

Sam fed back that children like swinging on the ropes. 

 

New Playground Area Feedback 

Jo fed back that children like more space to play and explore the tree.  He himself likes the spiders. 

Abigail asked if we could use more of the field. 

Jack asked when we can use the new toys that Mrs Rizvi bought – they were told ‘tomorrow’. 

The children like the quiet back area. 

The children would like: 

 More balls for the basketball net. 

 A coned-off football area. 

 New books for the outdoor back area. 

 An area to do colouring at break and lunchtime, maybe on a tray. 

 Knives and forks were suggested as additions to the mud kitchen, and they could maybe 

make menus on a whiteboard. 

 More benches and tables. 

 

Library Feedback 

Abigail would like more books in the library, fun fact books. 

Reading areas need labelling – maybe labels at the top like a flag? 

 

Choosing Time/Golden Time 

Jo suggested that choosing Time/Golden time could be outside. 

 


